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On 18 March some Year 5 and 6        
children attended a fun maths work-
shop with Tony Charles, Maths           
Magician, at Beckfoot School.  He 
showed the children some great maths 
tricks and also impressed us with his 
magic skills!   

 

There are still places available in    

Yr 3-6 Cricket/Rounders Club for the 

remaining six sessions (£15.00) 

Tuesdays, 3.05—4.00 pm 

Please contact the school office in 

the first instance. 

Commando Joe 

We still have places available for the 

Tuesday morning Commando Joe 

Club, which is open to Yrs 3, 4, 5 & 

6.  The work that takes place during 

the sessions will focus on helping 

pupils in one or more of the following 

areas:  

Academic / Behaviour  

Social & Emotional / Motivation 

Self Esteem / Team Work  

Attendance & Punctuality  

 

Pupils are required to bring trainers/

plimsoles to this club.   

Dinner Money—Lock Box 

The cost of meals for KS2 children 

is now:  

£1.60 per day 

£8.00 per week 

£54.40 Summer 1st half term (seven 

weeks, excluding the Bank Holiday. 

Please put the correct money in a 

named, sealed envelope, including 

year group in the new lock box       

located in the office area.  We   

apologise but we are unable to give 

change from the office.  Money will 

be carried forward if overpaid. 

http://priestthorpe.eschools.co.uk/website


Head lice are still 

a problem in 

some year groups.  

Remember, once 

a week take a 

peek.  Be vigilant so that we 

can tackle them together.  

 
 

  

 

Date for your diary… 

Monday 16 May (3.05—4.05 pm)  

E-safeguarding - How to keep your 
children safe on the internet by 

P.C.S.O. Luke Carson 

More details to follow nearer the 
time. 

Congratulations to Team 

Priestthorpe swimmers who did 

the school proud in the Bingley 

Schools' Annual Gala. They 

showed superb team spirit and 

an excellent time was had by all. 

We are delighted to announce the 

release of the new e-Schools mobile 

app, which is available to download 

FREE from the Apple App store and 

the Google Play store.  

 

Simply search for 'eSchools' to find 

the app.  Previously the app was  

only available to parents, but now 

any eSchools user (teachers,      

students, office staff, HT, governors 

etc.) can download and login! 

 

Here's a quick summary of the    

features available: 

 Communicate on the go via    

messages 

 Broadcast school news and other     

information via Letters Home and          

Notifications  

 Keep track of current homework 

tasks* 

 Monitor attendance* 

*Pupils and parents only 

 

Any parents who already have the 

eSchools mobile app will be able to       

update the existing app when    

viewing the Google Play store or   

Apple App store on their phone. 

 

 

 

Old rolls of wallpaper,  newspaper, 

polystyrene/card pizza bases and 

old wool & string 

Please deliver to Phoenix Class 


